
 

  

UnitedHealthcare And Tennova                        
Agree To Continuing Contract 

 

UnitedHealthcare and Tennova have been able to                    
negotiate a new contract.  Tennova will remain a                    
participating provider with UHC.  This new contract                 
includes all of the Knoxville area facilities.  However, 
Harton Regional Medical Center in Tullahoma was not 
part of the agreement.  As of today Harton is                           
non-participating but contract talks continue.  
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